From: Anoma Radkevitch [

Sent: 21 July 2023 17:01

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Enya Fogarty; Erwan Toulemonde

Subject: Objection to planning application 2023/2245/P

Dear Sir/ Madame,

My duplex flat occupies the second & third floors at no 38 Great Queen Street.

| wish to make an objection to the application 2023/2245/P on the basis of the following:

- the noise disturbances that will result from this large terrace being planned so close to my flat

- the overbulking of the building at the back and its overall proposed height will directly impact me

by lessening the amount of sunlight that will enter my flat.

I am in full support of the further details produced by the Friends of Parker Street which | am part
of.

Thank you for your consideration
Kind regards

Anoma Radkevitch

Flat,

38 Great Queen Street

London
WC2B 5AA



